
“We are an industrial coatings company and have been serving 
Florida since 1994! Over the years, many reps have crossed our 
doorway – none as dedicated, friendly, trustworthy, and just FUN 
as Daniel Hellmuth! We recently found out he is headed north 
and transferring to Jacksonville – we will miss him terribly. Good 
luck, D! We can’t wait to meet our new rep – if we like him 1/10 
of how much we like you – we will be in good hands! Congrats to 
Carboline. Let’s go another 75! ” 

							       Rhenda Vreeland

							       Turner Coatings Inc.

MAY WINNER

75 Red Buckets 
of Surprises!

#Carboline75th
www.carboline.com


